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March 6, 2024 

Dear Leigh Families, 

We have been busily preparing our young artists and musicians for this year's Fine Arts Night! Each 

student plays an important role in this evening event and all students are encouraged to attend. This 
year there will be two nights to view the amazing talents of our Leigh students. 

• Third and Fourth grade Fine Arts Night will take place on Thursday, April 25, 2024. 

• First and Second grade will have their Fine Arts Night on Thursday, May 23, 2024. 

For both performances, doors will open at 5: 15pm. Students should plan on arriving at their 
classrooms no later than 5:20 p.m. Performances will begin promptly at 5:30 pm and are scheduled 
to last approximately 45 minutes. Following both performances, families will be able to admire the 
wonderful artwork created by our talented Leigh students! Fine Arts Night will conclude at 7:00 p.m for 
both evenings. 

To match the theme of each musical, students should wear the following: 

3rd/4th grade students- Thursday, April 25th 
Wear a red T-shirt and dark pants (leggings, jeans, etc.) and comfortable shoes. 

1 sU2nd grade students- Thursday. May 23rd 
Some students will be assigned character rolls and will be contacted about what to wear by Mrs. 
Radzik by April 5th. All other students should wear a red T-shirt and dark pants, such as black or navy 
leggings, jeans or comfortable dark colored pants. Wear comfortable shoes. 

If your child will be unable to attend this event, please sign and return the note following this page no 
later than Friday, March 22, 2024 in order for parts to be assigned in a timely manner. 

We are looking forward to a great night of music and art! 

Sincerely, 

mr~. <RJziJz nu.~ 
Mrs. Radzik Ms. Muscarello 
Music Teacher Art Teacher 


